Letter 57

From: margaret beaumier

To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback

Subject: Silver Sneakers

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:33:11 AM
Hello,

The retired members who now have Silver Sneakers consider this to be a
very valued benefit. Will Silver Sneakers be available with the new

insurance program?

We have read the State will be benefiting from lower costs for health
insurance. Will some of these savings be passed on to
employees/retirees?

Thank you so much for all your efforts,

Mariaret Beaumier, President Northeast Region Retiree Group





